
‭Dear Blatch families,‬

‭I am delighted to confirm that we will be able to have all students back onsite full time‬
‭from Monday 19th February.  This is because we can now use all of our classrooms up to‬
‭our East Wing reception area.‬

‭Students will be able to enter the school site by all three of our gates and only a small‬
‭section of the site will remain fenced off.‬

‭A few key reminders for our re-opening to all students:‬

‭·‬‭All students will need to continue to bring a packed lunch‬‭(we are expecting our‬
‭canteen to be fully operational from Monday 26th February and will confirm this next‬
‭week)‬

‭·‬‭The timings of the school day will revert to our normal times of 8.40am-3pm‬‭- all‬
‭students should go straight to form time each morning‬

‭·‬‭Room changes‬‭for all form rooms/teaching in our PE, Food and Design rooms, and for‬
‭other changes needed to accommodate these subjects elsewhere, are now‬‭showing on‬
‭Edulink‬

‭We will share a more‬‭detailed update on the areas still out of use early next week.‬

‭In the meantime we‬‭hope all families are enjoying their half-term break and we are very‬
‭much looking forward to welcoming all our students back on Monday.‬

‭Best wishes,‬

‭Ms Claydon‬

‭Headteacher‬
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